
  

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

PART TIME JOB VACANCY AT 

HUNDON COMMUNITY POST OFFICE 

 

We are looking for someone to work as a Relief Sub-Post Master/Mistress one/ two mornings a week, plus cover vacant 
slots as required. The job is based in Hundon Village Post Office which is open from 9.00am to 1.00pm Monday to Sat-
urdays. 
 

Applicants should be computer literate, be good with figures, have a friendly business-like approach when working with 
customers, recognise the need for the 'in confidence' nature of the job and be happy to work as part of a small team. 
Full training of the Post Office operating systems and the day to day transactions required will be given. The job is a 
paid position. 
 

If you are interested, please speak to Megan Brett (the Sub Post Mistress) or leave your contact details with an on-duty 
shop volunteer. The contact telephone number for the shop is – 01440 786223. 

HUNDON SOCIAL CLUB 

  
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

  
FRIDAY 11TH JANUARY 2019 

  
Commence 7.30PM in The Social Club 

HUNDON CINEMA 
 

The film on Friday 
25th

 January will be  

‘Bridget Jones’s Baby’ (15). 

 Doors open 7pm for 7.30 
start – bar available. 

The Big Quiz 

With Quiz Masters 

Tom & Snowy 

Friday February 1st 2019 

Doors open at 7:30pm 

Quiz starts at 8pm 

Hundon Village Hall 
£4 per person 

Raising funds for My Wish Charity 

 

Pay Bar & Raffle 

ALL SAINTS CHURCH 

JANUARY SERVICES 

 

SUNDAY  13 JAN      9.00a.m.  Holy Communion 

 

 

SUNDAY   27 JAN     4.00p.m.   Evensong 

                                                    Followed by tea 
       and cake 

HUNDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: 
 

WEDNESDAY 16TH JANUARY 

VILLAGE HALL SOCIAL CLUB 

 

7.30PM 

Tuesday, January 1st New Year’s Day –  
shop open 10.00am – 12.00 noon.  

Post Office closed. 
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01440 842178 or 07979 620488 

HUNDON VILLAGE HALL SOCIAL CLUB 

SATURDAY 8th December 7.30PM 

 

OPEN TO SOCIAL 
CLUB MEMBERS—

ALL NEW MEMBERS 
WELCOME.  

SORRY, NO GUESTS 

 OR U18s 

VACANCIES 

 

The role of Secretary of the Hundon Village Hall and 
Playing Field Charity committee will become vacant at the 
next Annual General Meeting to be held in May 2019. This 
is a voluntary position but ‘out-of-pocket’ expenses are 
reimbursed annually. If interested, please contact the 
current Secretary on 01440 787828 for more information 
on the role. 
 

 

The role of Treasurer of the Hundon Village Hall and 
Playing Field Charity committee will become vacant at the 
next Annual General Meeting to be held in May 2019. This 
is a voluntary position but ‘out-of-pocket’ expenses are 
reimbursed annually. If interested, please contact the 
current Treasurer on 01440 787828 for more information 
on the role. 

HUNDON VILLAGE SHOP ASSOCIATION 

 

As outlined in the last edition of The Hundon Herald, because of the 
changing population of the village, the Shop Association decided to 
amend the regulations concerning membership. It was agreed that, in 
future, all volunteers will automatically be members of the Association, 
unless they decide otherwise. Any resident of Hundon village is 
also invited to request membership. There is no fee or 
requirement to take part in any shop activity – simply let the Shop 
know you wish to be a member. Membership gives the right to attend 
and vote at the AGM. The more members we have the healthier the 
future of the shop will be. 
 

When the shop was originally founded many villagers became 
nominal shareholders and thus members. This original list is 
very outdated. If you were an original member though and still 
wish to remain a member, please confirm this with us in the shop 
and make sure we have an up to date address. 
 

 In order that we comply with the requirements of the necessary 
authorities and to allow us to keep in touch with you, the Association 
has compiled and holds a list of contact details for members – names, 
addresses and contact telephone numbers where appropriate. 
Because we hold such information we also make sure we are 
compliant with current legislation relating to General Data 
Protection Regulations. Our policy document is available for 
inspection if you so wish -just ask the committee members or the 
shop manager to see it. The data itself is also available for you to 
check to ensure that your data is up to date and accurate.  
 

 

Should any volunteer NOT wish to be a member of the 
Association please let us know and we will ensure your name, 
address and contact telephone number is deleted from the 
Association membership list. 
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CLASP SENIOR CENTRE 

Coffee, lunch and tea provided at a low cost 
At The Old School Community Centre,  

Callis Street, Clare CO10 8PX 

Meets every Wednesday 10am—4pm 

 

01787 277743 

Contact: Christine Little 

HUNDON VILLAGE SHOP NEWS 

 

So, that’s it then. Another year gone and a new 
one started. The festivities all seem a while ago 
now. Groggy heads from too much sour mash and 
what’s to look forward to? Resolutions and the 
weather turning colder! Of course, January is 
famous for being a cold month. St Hilary’s Day on 
the 13th is traditionally the coldest but Keats knew 
a thing or two as well when he penned “St Agnes 

Eve, ah, bitter chill it was”. What with all those young girls going to bed 
with pins stuck in cushions and sleeves, not looking in mirrors until the 
appointed time on the 20th…all to spot a husband. Not worth the effort!  
 

January is also the tricksy month. Named after the two faced god, Janus 
- he looks forward and backwards at the same time…make your mind 
up. As if life isn’t difficult enough! Still, kind and well-meaning neighbours 
have already first footed to bring a lump of coal, a bit of bread, not much 
money and a bit of greenery. Why? Supposedly the coal to wish me 
warm, the bread to hope I am well-fed, money for future wealth (that 
sixpence won’t cut it!) and greenery for good luck…as if I haven’t had 
enough leaves to sweep up! The coal can be bought in the shop and 
there is always a choice of fresh bread. The greenery is on display and 
plants ready for purchase outside. As for the money, you can 
withdraw cash with your card from the Post Office. 
 

On top of it all some city slicker came up with the idea of 
a dry January – no alcohol for a whole month. O.K. The 
shop does sell excellent soft drinks and tasty cordials to 
make such a feat more palatable…but a whole month! 
 

Start the New Year on a positive note though, the lights 
in the village have looked beautiful, even if coming down on twelfth 
night…and grandma did not get run over by a reindeer…she always 
looks like that!  

et erit mirabilis annus MMXIX 
 

New Year Opening – 

New Year’s Day – shop open 10am – 12.00pm  
but Post Office closed  

Denise Thompson 

VILLAGE SHOP –  
 

APPEAL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

 

Our village shop is a community shop which relies almost entirely on 
volunteers to keep it open. 
 

We are still in need of new volunteers who can make a commitment to 
helping out in the shop for a couple of hours a week, on a regular basis, 
on either Monday afternoons, Wednesday afternoons, Friday mornings 
or Saturday mornings (cover can be arranged when required). 
 

We also require helpers who are willing to give occasional cover to 
regular volunteers as and when needed. 
 

If you can spare some time to help keep the shop running (or know 
somebody who might) then please speak to Karen on 786223, or call 
into the shop for more information. 
 

Thank you., Graham Gosling 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

 

 

Congratulations go to the students of The Ballet Shoe Workshop in 
Hundon who put on three amazing shows at the Arts Centre in 
Haverhill on the 1st and 2nd December.  The story was about Grandpa 
William being set the task by Grandma Nancy of putting all the children 
to bed, not happy to hear the usual fairy stories, the children beg 
Grandpa William to tell the story about how he and Grandma Nancy 
met.   
 

100 children from as young as 3 danced their way through Grandpa 
William's story covering ballet, freestyle and hip hop. 
 

All the children worked exceptionally hard from September to put on 
these performances, their enthusiasm and excitement could be seen 
from beginning to end of every show.   
 

 

DEADLINE for FEBRUARY issue  
23RD JANUARY by 12 noon please 

 

Please make a note  
of the deadline 

 

Contact details on p. 12 
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HUNDON CINEMA GOERS 

Future dates for your diary for the showing of 
films.  The films will be advertised nearer the 
time. 
 

Friday  22nd February 2019 7:00 

Friday  29th March 2019  7:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internal & External Property 

Renovation 

Extensions & Conversions 

Sand & Cement, Polymer and 

Lime Rendering 

All types of Plastering 

 

CONTACT PHIL ON:  

07766 406 477 
phil.propertyrenovation@outlook.com 

DO YOU NEED A CARPENTER? 

 

TRADITIONAL CARPENTRY BY LAURENCE FREEL 

Advanced C&G + 30 years experience 

 

PERIOD HOMES SPECIALIST 

 

Kitchens—fitted wardrobes—airing cupboards– bannisters 

Doors—locks—fences—gates—flat packs 

 

SMALL JOBS WELCOME 

 

PHONE—07415 183330 

email:- lgunnfreel@icloud.com 

HGC Monthly Blog 2019 
     

January 
Our first HGC Calendar has been a sell out. We hope as 
the year goes by you enjoy each new picture. We look 
forward to hearing Sandra and Beryl’s plans for next 
year’s calendar.  
 
Open Gardens Sunday 23 June 2019. Julie and her 
team are getting their plans underway.  Thank you to 
all those who have said they will open and those who 
will decide when spring is upon us.   
 
Winter Meal on Saturday January 12, at the Village 
Hall,  7 for 7.30 pm –If you receive this Hundon Herald 
BEFORE Christmas it’s not too late to book your place 
and make your food choices.  Julie Starling is taking 
bookings, you can contact her on 01440 786500 
or julie.1904@hotmail.co.uk.  In order to ensure your 
place(s) please book before Christmas. We need to let 
our caterer know numbers by then.    

Saturday 12 January 7 for 7.30 pm   
at the Village Hall 

Festive Meal and Entertainment! 

mailto:julie.1904@hotmail.co.uk
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Riverside Gite on the banks  
of the Vienne, France.   

Ideal for fishing, walking, cycling. 
Private pool and garden 

Sleeps up to 7 

www.riversidegite.com 

 

UPDATE ON THE PROPOSED REFURBISHMENT  
OF THE WAR MEMORIAL 

 

 

 Earlier this year a campaign was launched to refurbish the War Memorial 
and at the same time add the names of four who, while listed on the Roll 
of Honour in the church, were missing from the memorial, which as you 
know honours those brave men from Hundon who were killed in the First 
and Second World Wars.  
 

The memorial was originally erected shortly after the end of World War 
One and would have been largely funded by public subscription. Originally 
it was positioned at the lower end of North Street where it remained for 
over 50 years until it was moved to its current position in the churchyard. 
 

 Quotations for the work were obtained and local funeral directors and 
stonemasons, Paintins who provided a comprehensive schedule of work 
and submitted the lowest quote. Unlike some others they would remove 
the memorial to their workshop in Linton where the detailed work could be 
carried out under ideal conditions. The Revd Canon Stuart Mitchell and 
the church were content with this removal plan. In order to provide an 
accurate figure Paintins had surveyed the memorial and commented that 
the state of the memorial which is covered in “grime and lichen” was 
largely due to its location where it is permanently shaded by the trees. As 
it would be removed to be refurbished etc. it occurred to us that perhaps it 
would make sense to return it to where, as when it was originally erected, 
it would be in a more prominent position. 
 

 We attended the Parish Council meeting in July together with the Revd 
Canon Stuart Mitchell who had previously been consulted regarding the 
refurbishment and also with regards to the proposal to re-site it. Both the 
Parish Council and Borough and County Councillor Mary Evans support 
this since, apart from the problems highlighted by Paintins, surely in this 
Centenary Year for those honoured on the Memorial to be brought out of 
the shadows to where light perpetual can shine upon them should be 
everyone’s wish. However, we were advised by the Revd Canon Mitchell 
that before work could commence it would be necessary to apply to the 
Diocese for a “faculty” whereby a formal application detailing the work is 
submitted (together with a fee). The application was made in time for it to 
be heard at the monthly meeting of the “DAC” on September 7th and 
although approval was given in principle it was then necessary for it to be 
displayed for a 28 day Public Consultation after which it then goes to the 
Chancellor for final approval and then to the Registrar. This process took 
a total of nearly 7 weeks- to almost the end of October - and unfortunately 
Paintins, who had been on “standby” decided that they could not 
guarantee completion for Remembrance Sunday which as you will 
appreciate has been the aim of the campaign in this Centenary Year. 
 

 For reasons best known to themselves the Diocese, while agreeing that 
the much-needed refurbishment be carried out have stated categorically 
that the memorial must be returned to its current position. We are puzzled 
by the DAC’s unwillingness to accept that there has been a lot of support 
in the village for this proposal; however, it wouldn’t be the first time that 
the Church has not respected the wishes of the people of Hundon. Since 
it seems that for whatever reason they appear to have laid claim to this 
important, if modest monument, maybe they should pay to have it 
restored to its former glory and let it be sited in a more prominent position 
in our village. 
 

Johnny Walker 
 Councillor Phil Impey 

 David Rowlinson December 16th 2018 

http://www.riversidegite.com/


7 

 

 

 

   CAPRI BLINDS 
 

 VERTICAL  ROMAN ROLLER 

PLEATED  VENETIAN WOODEN 

 

* MULTI-BLIND DISCOUNT IF YOU BUY   

3  or MORE BLINDS! * 

 

*CHILD SAFETY  DEVICES FITTED on 

REQUEST  * 

  

Free measuring - Free Fitting 

All in the comfort of your home 

11 years experience 

 
Based in Linton 

100s of satisfied LOCAL customers 
 Hundon's preferred Blind professional ,  

trusted by scores of customers in the village 

www.capriblinds.co.uk 

TELEPHONE 01223 894 020 

 
Affordable, Quality Blinds 

FROM THE REVD CANON STUART MITCHELL  
AT THE VICARAGE IN CLARE 

Rural Dean of the Deanery of Clare 
 

January 2019. Happy New Year?  
 

Greetings to all across the Deanery at the beginning of this New Year. 
Back at the beginning of December, in Clare, the 40th anniversary of 
the Community Carols was peppered with love and joy and hope. 
Young and old, light hearted and deeply serious, musical offerings that 
were across the range of new and thought provoking (thank you Priory) 
not so old given a youthful twist (thanks SVCS), leaders doing what 
leaders should – taking the lead (thank you Guiders). For a moment – 
well ninety minutes, all that political stuff was left to the speculative 
reporters desperate to fill endless hours of news coverage. I know we 
need to know about such things and yet there is so much opportunity 
for individual opinion, none of which can do a thing about anything 
except express an opinion. 
 

Right now I don’t know where we shall all be when this short article (full 
of opinion I note) reaches your respective publication. I hope it is a 
place of security, a place where you feel safe, as we move towards the 
deadline of the end of March when our country will no longer have a 
place in an organisation of which we have been a part.  
 

The changes since we joined the EU have been gradual, imperceptible, 
worth a grumble occasionally, often having a humorous element 
(remember the sausage and banana stories) and moving about for 
work or holiday was relatively easy until the 29th March. Change at that 
point will no longer be a gradual thing, we will do well to keep up with 
new stuff coming from Parliament. We the people spoke – or at least 
cast a vote and whilst we can debate the numbers, the democratic 
constitution of this our beloved country has determined that we should 
no longer be a part of the EU. Of course by the time this reaches you it 
may all be different, in so many ways. I can only offer a guess or 
speculate as do the political commentators as to the outcome. But I can 
pray for understanding by all people of the United Kingdom so that 
whatever the politicians decide, it’s you and me who have to live with 
those decisions and we shall have to make it work. Life will most 
certainly carry on and we will need to be mindful of the necessities of 
others in true Christian spirit. 
 

With every blessing for a Happy New Year 
Stuart  

 

S. ROSE PLUMBING & HEATING 
For all your plumbing & oil boiler services 

 
 plumbing repairs & installation 

 oil boiler repairs & installation 

 Oftec registered business 

 Unvented cylinders 

 Worcester boiler trained 

 

 

Call Stuart on : 
01440 762461 / 07432797372 

email : rosestuart76@icloud.com 

2019 
Happy New Year 

Thanks to all our 
advertisers, deliverers  

and readers 

mailto:rosestuart76@icloud.com
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Supplier & Fitter of  
made to measure 

Blinds, Curtains,  
Tracks & Poles 

 

Haverhill’s local blindsman,  
quality blinds at affordable 

 

ALL SAINTS CHURCH - CAROL SERVICE 

 

Our annual Carol Service took place on 16th December led by Rev. 
Cannon Stuart Mitchell. It was heartening to see so many people there 
joining in the celebration of the birth of Jesus. 
 

The Church was looking beautiful with all the gloriously decorated 
Christmas Trees, all seventeen of them, put in place by different 
groups, clubs and associations in the Village, each tree reflecting their 
own particular interest. It was lovely to see the Village community 
getting together behind the idea and our thanks go to all those who put 
in so much time and effort.   
 

All the old traditional carols were sung with great enthusiasm and we 
were able to sit back and recover our breath whilst listening to the 
Hundon Harmony Singers’ sensitive rendering of A La Puerta Del Cielo 
and later, Winter Canon by Tallis, all under the watchful eye and expert 
direction of Elaine McGregor. 
 

After the service everyone got stuck into the mulled wine and mince 
pies whilst Ann McGregor conducted the raffle in aid of the organ repair 
fund and which raised an excellent £204, so again, many thanks to 
everyone who participated. 
 

Richard Langridge on behalf of the Parochial Church Council 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

 

Val and Martha’s Christmas Raffle for 
Macmillan raised £633. 
  
Many thanks to all those who bought 
tickets and donated prizes. 
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 Tuesday, January 1st 

 – New Year’s Day –  
Shop open 10.00am – 12.00pm. 

Post Office closed. 

HUNDON COMMUNITY CAFÉ 
at your VILLAGE HALL every THURSDAY  

2.30 - 4.30 pm 
 

Look out for the blue spotted teapot sign 
 

Wishing you all  
a Happy New Year 

 
Come and join us for an afternoon of  
socialising with friends and enjoy tea and 
cake. We make the tea, bake the cakes and do 
the washing-up!   
    
Cakes and scones are  all home made and the 
chat and laughter is free! 
 
Janet Burrows 
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    NOW SELLING PETROL AND DIESEL  
Professional, friendly service with honest 

advice about your car — visit us for: 
 MOTs 

 Fault Diagnostics 

 All mechanical repairs 

 Servicing 

 Body Work 

 Class 4 and 7 MOTs 

 Air conditioning servicing and 
repair 

 Routine maintenance (including tyres, 
brakes, exhausts, batteries, lights, air 
conditioning etc) 

 HEATING OIL AVAILABLE 

 Car sales 

Stradishall Service Station 
( Opp. HMP Highpoint) 

Stradishall, Newmarket, CB8 9XX 

Tel: 01440 820391 

 

Visit the Hundon website: 
www.hundon-village.co.uk 

 

Website for Clare 

 www.visit-clare.co.uk  

Next Level Fitness Circuits  

Tuesdays:  9:15am - 10:00am @Hundon Village Hall  
Thursdays: 9:15am - 10:00am @Hundon Village Hall  
Cost: 
First Session Free.  
£5 per session after your first session.  
Couples Rate £7.50.  
 

Contact 07823323990 or 
 Email br_nextlevelfitness@outlook.com for more information.  

 

 

http://www.visit-clare.co.uk/


11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Automatic Gates – DKN Services Ltd  
Have approved CAMESAFE Installer Status. 

 

Automatic Gates Swing/Slide, 
 Rising Bollards, Barriers, Railings, 

Structural Steel. 
Welding/Fabrication 

 

www.dknservices.co.uk 

email: doug@dknservices.co.uk or 
dawn@dknservices.co.uk 

 

01284 811781 / 07767882262 / 07788153329  
 

 

http://www.dknservices.co.uk
mailto:doug@dknservices.co.uk
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HIRE CHARGES FOR  HUNDON VILLAGE HALL 

  

Village groups, organisations, charities & fundraising events: -  
£10 per hour. Other groups: - £12 per hour 
  

Functions, such as; parties, social events, anniversaries, family 
gatherings etc., not required for the whole day: - £15 per hour*. 
  

Wedding receptions: - £250 for the whole day, including any set-up 
time* 
*(a refundable damage retainer will also be required in some cases) 
  

There is a calendar of events and availability at  
www.hundon-village.co.uk/villagehall - scroll to the link at the bottom 
of the page - or contact Graham Gosling on 

 

07720 206001  
or email :    hundonvillagehall@gmail.com 

 

Deadline for FEBRUARY issue 

23RD JANUARY by 12 noon please 

 

Contact the Editor, Gill Shepstone:  
The Farmery, Church Street,   

Hundon CO10 8ER 

 

01440 786203  
email: hundonherald@hotmail.com 

PEST CONTROL SERVICES 

Rodent & Insect Specialist 
CLUSTER FLIES, LOFT AREA, WASPS, ANTS, RATS, 

MICE, MOLES, RABBITS, DEER MANAGEMENT.  
Agricultural & Domestic 

6 & 12 month contracts available 

          Free Quotations  
 

Contact Mr. N. J. Leonard 

 Barnardiston (01440) 786963 

 Mobile: 07979 648857           
  

 

http://www.hundon-village.co.uk/villagehall
mailto:hvhbookings@dambresi.com
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FULL FOOT ASSESSMENT 

About Us 

Taking care of your feet is an important 
part of your well-being, allowing comfort 
and easier walking. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with regard 
to any foot health problems you may have. 
I can visit in your home for a complete 
foot assessment and foot health care. 
 

Nail trimming and filing 

Corn and callous removal 
Bunions 

Diabetic feet 
Verrucaes 

Fungal & toe nail problems etc. 
 

Fully qualified foot health practitioner 
Gerry Greenaway AHCP (Prof) 

SUFFOLK  LIBRARIES 

MOBILE LIBRARY ROUTE 18 

Calling every four weeks on Wednesdays 

Hundon Village Hall  
2.50—3.50 2nd January 

Now at Unit 3, Deltech Europe,  
Piperell Way, Haverhill, CB9 8PH 

 

HUNDON POST OFFICE IS 
OPEN MONDAY TO SATURDAY  

 

9am—1pm 
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http://www.redsideup.co.uk/  
 01440 706911 

DAVE COVENEY 
HANDYMAN 

 
 

PAINTING & DECORATING, TILING, 
 

STONEWORK, BRICKWORK, POINTING UP, 
 

TIDYING UP GARDENS, POWERWASHING 
 

NO JOB TOO SMALL 
 

TEL 01440 786709 MOB 07752095318 

 

Transit Load  £180 
 

Half Load £95 

Qualified Horticulturalist 
Experienced Head Gardener 
Reliable Friendly Service 

Fully insured 
  Hard and soft landscaping 
  Tree pruning, planting and felling 
  Turfing and seeding 
  Hedge cutting and planting 
  Grass cutting and strimming 
  Patios and fencing 
  Rotavating and clearance 

All garden work and landscaping undertaken 

 

LOGS FOR SALE 

For all enquiries please contact Alex Colman 

 

01440 761028  07795 364135 

www.countrygardensandlandscapes.co.uk  

http://www.redsideup.co.uk/
http://www.countrygardensandlandscapes.co.uk/
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If you’d like a catalogue please call 
KATY 07789115962 

 

KAD Cars 

Professional & Reliable Taxi Services 

 Executive Travel 

 Airport Transfers 

 Race Days 

 Day / Evening Hire 

 Travel in our Pristine Cars or Luxury Minibus 

 Tel: 01440 707318 

 Read our reviews on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/KadCarsLtd 

HERALD 
ADVERTS 

 

For Sale, 
Wanted 

 and other  
‘small ads’  
are free to  
Hundon 
residents. 

 

Business 
adverts £5 per 
month. There 
is a waiting list 
at the moment. 
 

 

HERALD ARTICLES 

 

Remember—you can submit articles for the Herald at any time in the 
month, you don’t have to wait until the deadline. 
 

Items for inclusion can be emailed, typed or written. Anonymous 
articles cannot be included, although your name and address 
can be withheld if you prefer. 

ST. 
EDMUNDSBURY  

WASTE 
MANAGEMENT 

 

Periodically wheeled 
bins may split. If this 
has happened to 
one of your bins 
please report the 
damage. 
 

 A replacement bin 
will be delivered as 
soon as it can be 
arranged. 
 

Waste 
Management   
 

Phone: 01284 
763233 

customer.services@
westsuffolk.gov.uk 

mailto:customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk
mailto:customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk
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PRINTED BY red side up    01440 706911  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Brockley Green, Hundon, Suffolk, CO10 8TD 

Tel: 01440 786789 

 
Wishing everyone a Very 

Happy New Year! 
 

Please join us in January with  
this voucher 

to receive a meal on us  
(buy one – get one free!) 

(Lower priced main is free!) 
 

Receive a free main course when two  
dine from the main menu 

 

Lunch or Dinner 
 

Monday to Friday  
from 7th January 2019  
until 8th February 2019 

 

Not valid on Saturdays & Sundays 

 

Please present this voucher on ordering 

We look forward to welcoming you! 
 

Your Name: 
 

…………………………………………… 

 

 

Your Email: 
 

………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please book your table on tel: 01440 786789 

Brockley Green | Hundon | Suffolk | CO10 8DT 

t: 01440 786789 

e: info@theploughhundon.co.uk 
 

 

TONY ELVIN 
 

Plumbing and heating engineer  
with over 40 years experience  

 
Gas and oil servicing, breakdowns and repairs  

 
Free friendly advice  

 
07511 889214 

 
 07964 889987  

D. J. ALBON 

BUILDING SERVICES 

Specialising in all aspects of building, decorating, 
property maintenance and repairs at competitive prices 

Brickwork * Chimneys re-pointed, repaired, rebuilt 
Extensions * Alterations * Restorations * Groundworks 

Driveways * Roofing * Fencing and repairs 

UVPC Windows * Doors * Conservatories * Fascia * SofÏts 

Guttering * Plastering and repairs * Painting and Decorating 

Tiling * All Maintenance 

No Job too small * Free Estimates 

 

For a friendly and professional service call 
Office : 01787 278815 or Mobile 07948 004680 

djalbon.buildingservices@gmail.com 


